
April 30th, 2021

Freight Forwarder Commission

Dear Valued Customers,

This announcement is to provide notice that effective July 1st, Ocean Network Express
( North America ) Inc.  will no longer offer Freight Forwarder Compensation for export cargo
originating from the United States and Canada.

Our tariffs (rule #9001 & 9002) will change to represent a zero percent or zero dollar amount
(0%/$0.00) commission rate to Freight Forwarders.

We appreciate your business and thank you for choosing ONE.

Sincerely,

Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.


